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Governor extends Mopin Festival greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has extended his 

sincere greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious occasion of Mopin 

Festival. He expressed his hope that the festivity will spread love, peace, and 

communal harmony among all tribes of the State. 

The Governor in his message said that Mopin is one of the most popular festivals of 

Arunachal Pradesh. It showcases the rich cultural heritage of the State. Like many 

other indigenous festivals of Arunachal Pradesh, this festival is connected with the 

agrarian backdrop. The festival is observed as a prayer to Goddess of Prosperity, i.e. 

Mopin. I trust the celebration shall usher-in prosperity and a good harvest in our 

society, Governor said. 

On this joyous occasion, I join my Galo brethren in offering our prayers to Anyi Pinku 

Pinte to bestow each one of us with her choicest blessings, the Governor wished in 

his message. 
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